
Virgil Hugh Camp 

Virgil Hugh Camp, a resident of Redlands, passed away 

peacefully of natural causes at Redlands Community Hospital 

on Saturday, Feb. 17, 2018, attended by his wife and 

daughter. 

Virgil was born on Feb. 2, 1931, in Malad, Idaho. He received 

his bachelor's and master's degrees in music from Brigham 

Young University. 

His passion and love for music were contagious, and he touched so many people 

through his life and music. A lifelong musician, director and conductor, he was a 

dynamic force in cultivating the arts in whatever community he lived in. In the Inland 

Empire, he was the director of music for the Fontana Unified School District, musical and 


